
 
    

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 2021-2022 

      Broadcast Crew 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 
 
All boys who turned in their Powder Puff Registration Forms, practices will be this today and 
Friday from 3:30 to 5:30. Please report to the football field by 3:30!! (Coates 5/10-12) 

 
CLUB INFORMATION 
 

 
Attention all CASA Club members, CASA Club will be having a celebratory party today in room 
621 during lunch to commemorate its first year as brand new club! All members who have been 
involved in CASA Club throughout the year, or students who are interested in joining us next 
year, we will be hosting an end-of-the-year party and will announce our newly elected officers 
for the upcoming year! We wish to celebrate you all… see you there! (Leonard 5/10-11) 
 
The PVHS Science and Engineering Club invites all students to attend our meeting on Thursday 
during Luch time in Room 413.  Come and find out about future engineering activities and 
information about our Field trip to the California Science Center in Los Angeles. (Meza 5/11-12) 
 
Bonjour! French Club meets this Friday at lunch in room 218. Come learn more about our 
French Painting Party! (Ekberg 5/11) 
 
FCA - Fellowship of Christian Athletes meets Thursdays in room 607. Come for pizza and to 
learn more about the Christian faith ... FCA - Fellowship of Christian Athletes every Thursday in 
room 607. (Dearborn 5/11-12) 
 

COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 

Today is “Write it Out Wednesday” in the Student Mental Health Spirit Week. As the school 
year is coming to a close end it can be overwhelming and stressful to study and take finals. 
NAMI encourages you to write in a journal, write poetry, a letter, or simply write down your 
feelings and thoughts because it can reduce stress. Having it written down on paper can make 



things more clearer. You have come a long way and it could have been with the help of friends, 
families and teachers. (Leal 5/11) 
 
Attention sophomores and juniors, there is a field trip opportunity this Saturday, May 14th to 
attend EAOP's Education, Leadership, and Careers Conference at UCSB. Food and 
transportation will be provided. If you would like to attend, please come see Mrs. Rojas in the 
College and Career Center to pick up a permission slip form before Wednesday. You don't have 
to be in EAOP to join us! (Rojas 5/10-11) 

 
TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
SPORTS NEWS 

 
All girls and boys interested in playing golf next season, there will be an informational meeting 
today at lunch in Room 363.  The summer and next seasons schedule will be discussed.  See you 
there! (Guzman 5/9-11) 

 
WEEK IN SPORTS 

 

Team          Start 
 
Freshman Baseball vs. Nipomo HS     4:30 

 
 “Good luck to all our Teams” 

OTHER 
 
Attention ALL GUITAR students!! If you still have a GUITAR at HOME that you checked out 
earlier this year it is time to return it to Mrs. Wehlander!! Please be sure to check it back in NO 
LATER THAN FRIDAY, MAY 13th or you will have a $265 charge on your account and be 
added to the "No Go list"! (Wehlander 5/11-13) 
 
Seniors, today is your last day to purchase your Prom ticket.   Sales will close at 3:00pm. 
(Sturdivant 5/11) 


